(Jegacy DMC

Dr. Anthony Tedeschi
Chief Executive Officer
Detroit Medical Center

June 7, 2019

Dear Tony,

Legacy DMC acknowledges receipt of your letter dated June 6th regarding its 2018 Report to the
Department of the Attorney General.

Legacy stands by its statements, both positive and negative, and the concerns raised in the report.
We have asked you and your predecessors on many occasions over many years to provide
information that would allay our increasing concerns about (i) the quality of care at the DMC
(based on our unaddressed concern and questions regarding the levels of capital spending and
publicly reported quality issues which could adversely affect all patients and particularly the
indigent patients which are Legacy’s primary responsibility), and (ii) DMC’s adherence to its
research obligations under the agreement.

The Legacy Board believes that its annual reports have fairly and fully acknowledged the DMC’s
accomplishments. It also believes that both the quality of the hospitals’ core services and the
active financial support for research are legitimate concerns of the Legacy Board under the
agreement. The Board felt duty bound to include the above concerns in this year’s report.

As discussed, Legacy remains ready and willing to receive and review any additional substantive
materials DMC is willing to provide and to advise the Department of the Attorney General
should new information allay our legitimate concerns.

The 2018 report has been delivered to the Department of the Attorney General and it has been
advised that no changes are planned.
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Richard Widgren
Chairman
Legacy DMC

cc: Charles Nida, Esq.

Kelly Keenan, Deputy Attorney General
Joseph Walsh, CEO, Legacy DMC

David Katz, SVP, DMC Government Relations
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